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Hi Marion
Good to see you again last night.
Could you give me the names of the 2 people who had concerns on Monday night – 1 re stormwater
impact (existing development and future) and the other was a potential landowner?
I’d like for Council to get back to them, they’re probably already in our database somewhere but I
don’t know their names
 
Thanks
 
Jacqui
 
Jacqui Deans 
Urban Growth Co-ordinator
DDI 03 543 7246 | Jacqui.Deans@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ
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